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23 April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Your child’s final progress review before this summer’s public examinations can now be accessed using the ‘My Child 
At School’ app. As always, I would encourage you to discuss the grades with your child and encourage them to reflect 
on their performance in recent weeks.  
 
The start of the exam window is now just over three weeks away. A copy of your child’s exam timetable can be viewed 
using the ‘My Child At School’ app, and students can view this same information using the student portal. Please ensure 
your child has checked this carefully so they know when their exams are taking place. 
 
It is vital that students use the time remaining until the exams effectively to give themselves the best possible chance 
of being successful. Hopefully, you have already seen the exams page on our website containing lots of information 
and advice on how you can support your child in the coming weeks, as well as links to all of our revision materials. The 
link to the exams page is here.  I would also ask that you refer to the letter sent on Monday 22nd April regarding the 
NEA assessments and general exam procedures, such as timings. 
 
Should you wish to discuss any issues regarding this review or your child’s progress in general, please do not hesitate 
to contact us at sixthformstaff@hswv.co.uk and a member of the team will get back to you.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
MISS L SMITH 
ASSISTANT HEADTEACHER / HEAD OF SIXTH FORM 
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